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PARENT WORKSHOP NOTIFICATION

Dear

This is to let you know that there will be a workshop on

Topic

To be held on at
Date Location

This workshop may be of particular interest to you in working with your
child. Please call Ms. Zilkia M. Rodriguez at (305) 271-570I to
register if you would like to attend. The workshop is free and usually
from 8:30 A.M. to 3:30 P.M.

Respectfully,

Prekindergarten SPED Teacher



